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Student pre-visit evaluation form:

Responses on this evaluation form may be included in American Academy of Family Physicians and/or American Medical Association promotional material.
Please answer the questions below before the presentation begins. Thank you!

1)  Do you currently know someone who works in the medical field as a doctor, nurse, or other 

health professional? Check one.

 Yes  No  Don’t know

2)  How interested are you in getting a job in the medical field as a doctor, nurse, or other 

health professional? Circle the number that matches your level of interest:

Never 

Not very interested 
 Neutral 
Somewhat interested 

Very interested

1

2 


 3

4 



5

3) Do you agree with the following statement: I know what you need to do in order to get a job in the medical field as a doctor, nurse, or other health professional? Circle the number that matches how you feel about the above statement:

Strongly disagree 
Disagree
Neither agree nor disagree 
Agree

 Strongly agree

1


2 

3 



4

 5

4)  What do you think is the most rewarding part about working in the medical field as a doctor, nurse, or other health professional? Check the appropriate box.

 Ability to offer service and support to others 

 Ability to save lives 

 Constantly learning 

 Appreciation for medical science 

 Teach students and patients about medicine 

 Good salary

5)  What do you think is the greatest challenge to getting into the medical field as a doctor, nurse, or other health professional? Check the appropriate box.

 Taking the required science classes

 Getting a high enough grade point average (GPA) to get into a medical program

 Taking an admissions test (such as the MCAT)

 Preparing the application to get into a medical program

 Paying for a medical program

6)  Please feel free to write any additional comments about the DBTS program below and return this evaluation form to Ashley Bentley, at abentley@aafp.org. Thank you!
